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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that after a recent recruitment process Miss Rebecca 

Gleghorn has been appointed as a Key Stage Two Teacher. She will begin 

working with us in January 2018 but before then, she will be working with Mr 

Bell in order for there to be smooth transition.  

 

This appointment is subject to various safeguarding checks and the completion 

of appropriate documents.  

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

  


